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On 2nd Feb, 2022, Our College has organised Short Story writing and reading 

competition under the aegis of year long “Cyber- Awareness Programme ". The 

program was well organised by Hindi Department faculties Dr. Manjari Khanna, 

Dr. Indu Kanaujia , Dr. Antima Chaudhary and effectively coordinated by 

Capt.Dr. Razia Parveen and Ms. Divya Pal.  Many students took part in 

competition and a strong message regarding cyber security and privacy of data 

was conveyed by them .The first, second and third position in this competition 

claimed by Vaishnavi Yadav( BA. I), Sana Begum (M.A. I)  and Taiba Khatoon 

(M. A. I) respectively. Our Principal, Prof. Sapna Verma also threw light on the 

importance of the cyber security and data protection in technocratic world. 


